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28.38 Policy

28.38.1 This Office recognizes that there are
activities that pose a higher than usual risk
to the safety of deputies.  Often these
activities or operations are planned for. 
For such pre-planned, high risk operations
(such as S.W.A.T. operations, Narcotics
raids, high risk warrants, etc.) Deputies
WILL wear approved body armor.

A. Wearing plain clothes instead of a law
enforcement uniform does not exempt a deputy
from the body armor requirement. 

B. Deputies engaged in appropriate undercover
activities, when the wearing of body armor
may alert suspects to a police presence and
put the deputy at greater risk, are exempted
from this requirement. 


